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WICKED TULIPS FLOWER FARM SET TO OPEN TWO LOCATIONS SPRING 2021

Exeter, Rhode Island — April 7, 2020 — Wicked Tulips Flower Farm, “Where Happiness
Blooms” is set to return later this spring. Opening two new locations: a revised site in Exeter,
Rhode Island and a brand new field in Preston, Connecticut.

The new slogan was created and voted on by the followers of the farms social media
accounts. Over a hundred comments later, Where Happiness Blooms was born along with the
farm's arrival in Connecticut.

This season the farm returns to the town of Exeter, Rhode Island, right down the road from
where it was rooted in 2020, along with it’s brand new location in Preston, Connecticut. Farm
Co-Creator, Keriann Koeman, says “We cannot wait to bloom our way into Connecticut and
spread happiness that way. We are very excited for the season to start and to welcome
pickers safely.”

To visit the farms this season, there are two options: curbside or traditional u-pick with
COVID-19 guidelines. To participate in either option you must visit their website
wickedtulips.com to book your reservation. Both reservations will be in hourly increments. If
an avid tulip lover cannot visit the farm, check out their boutique bulb store for pre-order on
the Wicked Tulips website. If you have any questions visit wickedtulips.com or email
teamtulip@wickedtulips.com.

The Wicked Tulips Flower Farm was brought to New England in 2016 and has been open to
the public every spring since. They started by hand planting approx. 60,000 tulips and now
plant 800,000 with a tractor. They host the largest u-pick tulip event in New England! You can
tiptoe through acres of tulips and experience the sights, sounds and smells of spring. Bring
home a fresh picked bouquet of the most amazing tulips you have ever seen.



